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17.01.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Due to a number of confirmed cases of Covid-19 in Year 3 and Year 4, we have taken the decision to 
go back into year group ‘bubbles’ in key stage 2 until further notice. This means that, as from 
tomorrow (18.01.22), year groups in key stage 2 will not mix with each other and there will be 
staggered playtimes and lunchtimes. 
 
There will also be a staggered end to the day. When entering the school, the children in classes 3A, 
5B, 6J, 6C will enter the building through the door situated next to the staircase that leads down 
from the EYFS (Reception) playground into the ks2 part of the school. The children in classes 3W, 4H, 
4T, 5M will enter the building through the main key stage 2 doors that open up directly onto the key 
stage 2 playground.  
 
We encourage only one parent/carer to bring/pick up children from school. 
 
Years 3 and Year 4 will be dismissed from the KS2 playground doors they entered in at 3.10pm. 
 
Years 5 and Year 6 will be dismissed from the KS2 playground they entered in at 3.15pm. 
 
I am sure that you understand the reason and necessity in taking this course of action and I am 
hopeful that this will be only a temporary blip to the progress that we have made in returning to a 
normal school experience. 
 
I thank you all in advance for your co-operation and support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. J Cusack 
Head Teacher 
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